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   Tuesday 29th November 2022 

 
Dear parents,  
  
Staffing Update for Spring Term 2023  
 
This letter is to update you to a few staff changes which will be happening over the next few weeks and in the 
Spring Term 2023.  
 
Year 5   
Our current Year 5 teacher Miss Turner will be going on maternity leave at the end of this week with her final 
day being Friday. We wish her all the best for this exciting time ahead and will keep you updated with any news. 
On the 8th December, we have a new teacher called Miss Willis, who will be joining the school and take over the 
teaching of Year 5.  Miss Willis has been working across Year 5 and 6 in a local school for a number of years and 
is really looking forward to working with our Year 5 class.  We will be organising a drop in session after school 
one day next week for you to meet Miss Willis. More details will follow regarding this.  
 
Year 2  
Mrs Royce, who has worked across the Federation for a number of years, is leaving at the end of this term and I 
am sure you will join me in thanking Mrs Royce for her hard work and dedication during her time in the school 
and with all of the Year 2 pupils who she has worked with.  
In the Spring term, Mrs Trapani and Mrs Smith will remain teaching the Year 2 class and Mrs McAllister, who has 
worked in both schools for a number of years, will also teach the class during the Spring term.  
 
Year 1  
Miss Cowie is also due to go on Maternity Leave in the Spring term with the proposed date of February half 
term. We are currently recruiting a teacher for this position and will keep you updated as soon as we have made 
this decision. Miss Witcomb will remain supporting this class.  
 
If you have any questions with regard to staffing changes or transition for these groups of pupils, please do not 
hesitate to contact the school office.  
 
Yours sincerely  

 
 
 

Mrs N Gripton  
Executive Headteacher 
Federation of Hanbury’s Farm and Oakhill Primary Schools 


